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Monday 
03/04/2017 

 9am – Celebration Assembly 

 Tag Rugby Event (selected children) 

 5.30pm - Y6 SATs Parents Meeting 

Tuesday 
04/04/2017 

 9.00am - Y1 Story Sharing with parents 

 Narnia Technical rehearsal at the Wiltshire Music Centre 

Wednesday 
05/04/2017 

 9.00am – Community Assembly with Year 5  

 Trowbridge Bookfest – Selected children 

 2.00pm – Narnia Dress Rehearsal to parents and pre-school siblings 

Thursday  
06/04/201 

 1pm & 6.30pm – Narnia Performances at the Wiltshire Music Centre 

 Young Voices Club after school cancelled today due to Narnia 

Friday  
07/04/2017 

 9.00am – Assembly - Dance Leaders and Tiger Martial Arts Grading presentation 

 End of term 4 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

***************** ‘BE ON TIME, TEN TO NINE’ **************** 

 

Our school latest news: www.themead.wilts.sch.uk/news-dates/latest-news  
Our Twitter feed: @TweetTheMead 

 
 

Art Start of the Day 
 
This week we have been practising our drawing skills. The children have been trying to draw a cylinder and make it look 
3 dimensional- we were very impressed with their efforts! Have a go at home- Which family member can draw the best 
tin of beans or can of soup? 

 

 

http://www.themead.wilts.sch.uk/
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Calling actors, singers, musicians, artists and dancers! 
 
If you are at The Mead Community Primary School and have a talent for music, dance, drama or art you are invited to be 
part of our Gala Evening on April 27

th
 2017 in Trowbridge Town Hall. 

 
The Gala evening will showcase the talents of our past and present students with an invitation only audience of parents, 
staff and special guests.  This will be a great opportunity to celebrate with families and students and enjoy a great 
evening’s entertainment with performances and an art exhibition.  As a school we recognise the importance of the arts in 
building confidence and creativity and have always worked hard to give our children opportunities to develop their talents. 
 
In the first instance you will need to register your interest by emailing melaniejacob@blueyonder.co.uk with your name, 
year group/age and brief details of your proposed performance or artwork.  We will then send you further details to 
ensure you can prepare your performance or artwork. 

 
There will also be a unique opportunity for some of the children who took part in the recent dance festival at The Forum in 
Bath to perform their dance. This will also be performed at our Gala evening at The Town Hall on Thursday April 27th. 

 
 
 

Young Voices Thursday 6th April 
 
Our Young Voices club on the Hilperton site will not run 
on the final Thursday of term (6th April) as most 
children are involved in the Narnia Show at the Wiltshire 
Music Centre on that day. Our final club for Young 
Voices will be on Thursday 30th March. 
 
Sandra Dixon - Senior Teacher - Music 

Gymnastics Competition Results 

 

 
 
 

WOWZERS! What an incredible day The Mead 
gymnastics team had on Wednesday! Thirteen 
children travelled to the Wiltshire School of 
Gymnastics in Melksham to take part in the 
Wiltshire Schools Floor and Vault Competition. 
The children have been learning their floor 
routines and their vault for the last few months 
with a coach and all their hard work certainly paid 
off! The A team won the team event and were 
crowned best team in Wiltshire! In the individual 
competitions, Hanna achieved a silver medal in 
the Elite Completion. Olivia, Martha and Ashley 
won bronze, silver and gold medals in the 
Advanced competition and Rhianna won gold in 
the Beginners. The children also got the 
opportunity to take part in bars, beam and 
trampoline activities as part of a really fun day. 
We would like to say a big well done to all those 
who took part, for their dedication and 
enthusiasm and amazing team spirit. Also, thanks 
to all the support we received from parents and 
carers.  

Young Voices - new sign up 
 
If your child has been going to the Young Voices club 
previously you will need to send a slip back to register for 
this club for the next term. 
 
This Singing Club is open to any children in Year 4,5 and 6 
who are passionate about singing, love performing with 
others and who have commitment and enthusiasm. 

 

Summer Term After School Clubs 
 
Please keep a look out for the Summer Term Clubs letter – it will be sent home on Monday and needs to be returned by 
the end of the school day on Wednesday 5

th
 April. 

mailto:melaniejacob@blueyonder.co.uk
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FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date Event 

4
th
 April 2017 Community Assembly – Year 5 classes 

6
th
 April 2017 KS2 School Performance - Narnia 

W/E 7
th
 April 2017 Clubs finish this week 

Friday 7
th
 April 2017 Last day of Term 4 

Monday 24
th
 April 2017 First day of Term 5 

25
th
 – 28

th
 April Life Bus on site 

25
th
 April 2017 Ravens to Upper Row Farm 

27
th
 April 2017 Frogs to Upper Row Farm 

4
th
 May 2017  Newts and Robins to The Roman Baths 

8
th
 May 2017 Y6 SATs Week 

13
th
 May 2017 Arts Community Day 

15
th
 May 2017 INSET DAY 

19
th
 May 2017 Wagtails and Wrens to Chepstow Castle 

24
th
 May 2017 Community Assembly – Ladybirds 

Friday 26
th
 May 2017 Last day of Term 5 

Monday 5
th
 June 2017 First day of Term 6 

5
th
 -  9

th
 June 2017 Y6 to Plas Pencelli 

7
th
 June 2017 Community Assembly – Year 1 classes 

8
th
 June 2017 Ravens and Frogs to Take 2 Tapestry, Longleat 

5
th
 – 7

th
 & 7

th
 – 9

th
 June 2017 Y4 to Oxenwood 

20
th
 June 2017 Hilperton Site Sports Day 

21
st
 June 2017 Community Assembly – Year 6 Plas Celebration 

22
nd

 June 2017 Hilperton Site Sports Day Fall Back Date 

23
rd

 June 2017 School Disco 

28
th
 June 2017 Community Assembly – Year 4 Oxenwood Celebration 

3
rd

 – 5
th
 July 2017 Y5 to Kilve Court Residential  

For the latest secondary school newsletters please use the links below:- 
 

Clarendon Newsletters  http://www.clarendonacademy.com/parents/newsletters  
John of Gaunt        http://johnofgauntschool.org/information/newsletters-and-notices/ 

INSET DAYS  
2016 - 2017   –  15TH MAY 2017 

2017 – 2018 -  1ST & 4TH SEPTEMBER 2017, 30TH OCTOBER 2017, 4TH JANUARY 2018, 21ST MAY 2018 
 

    

          Don’t forget………..    ‘Once a Week, Take a Peek’ 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Active Kids is back until 2
nd

 May 2017. We will be very grateful to 
receive your vouchers to enable us to acquire valuable 
resources for our children. 
Many thanks. 
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4
th
 July 2017 Y6 Transition Day at John of Gaunt and Clarendon  

6
th
 July 2017 Y6 to the Good Citizen Event at Potterne 

W/E 7
th
 July 2017 Clubs finish this week 

10
th
 July 2017 Transition Morning for the children 

Family Picnic 5pm – 6.45pm – both sites 

12
th
 July 2017 Community Assembly – Year 2 classes 

17
th
 July 2017 Y3 to Braeside 

19
th
 July 2017 Transition Day – New Classes 

21
st
 July 2017 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 21
st
 July 2017 School Year Ends 

 
 
 
 

 


